‘Accrédited By the Accreditatign Association for Amibulatary Health Caré A Medicare Certiffed
Faility-

October 19, 2012

We are contacting you to let you kriow that a'medication you received during
“your recent treatment at Chattanocga Surgery Center was purchased from New- -
England Compounding Center (NECC), a pharmacy-that recently distributed
medications linked to infections. Thé U.S, Food and Drug Administration has
emphasized that there are no known infections linked to the specific medication
'you received and they believe the risk of infection is very low, butthey advised us .
to notify you out of an :a-’bundaﬁce of caution.

sﬂ:e p!ease seek medlcal attentnon.

Your health and well being is always our foremost concern, therefore we wanted

you to have this information as soon as p/as;,gb[ewlf\ycu have any guestions or
*\\

concerns about thisinformation p[easécall 855 842—3626

Sincerely Yours,/ 7
AN 4 /

ar Hamlhrey

Administrator - -
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